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We love to display newly sewn, vintage and heritage quilts.

These textile treasures can be quilts sewn by you or
quilts that you have acquired.

All quilts must be brought to the Opera House,
Thursday, September 9 between 4 and 7 p.m.
This gives us time to hang them for display.

The quilt show is open on
Saturday, September 11
9 a.m. until 5 p.m.

and

Sunday, September 12
9 a.m. until 2 p.m.

You will be able to pick up your entered quilts on
Sunday, Sept. 12 at 3 p.m.

As in previous years, winners of Viewers’ Choice will be given a small monetary award 
and have their picture in the
Dodge County Independent.

Any questions:  Please contact: Joann Roth at joannsueroth@gmail.com
